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Members: Deb Crossley, Steven Ferrey, Alison Leary, Seth Parker, Marian Rambelle (Chair) 
Ex-Officio Member: Jim McGonagle, DPW Commissioner  

Advisory: Waneta Trabert, Solid Waste & Recycling Manager 
 
 

 

Meeting Date and Time:  March 29, 2017 at 6:30-8:00 pm 

Location:  Newton City Hall, Room 205 

 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Introductions 

2. Approval of February 15, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

3. Review of public comments received regarding trash and recycling 

4. Update on implementation & enforcement of the formal Compliance Policy that began on 10/1/16 

5. Update on educational mailing to inform residents of recycling and trash rules 

6. Update on the Sustainable Materials Management Framework Report (1/5/17) presentation to Public 

Facilities Committee on 2/22/17 

7. Update on priorities of EH&S audit recommendations for the Resource Recovery Center 

8. Feedback from the Environmental Business Council of New England’s (EBC) annual Solid Waste 

Management in Southern New England conference on 2/28/17 

9. Review of SWC goals and objectives for the year 

10. Review of sample ordinance for a ban on polystyrene 

11. Future meeting schedule and recruitment efforts 

12. Public comments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons 

requiring assistance. If you need a special accommodation, please contact John Lojek, at least two days in 

advance of the meeting: jlojek@newtonma.gov or 617-796-1064. For Telecommunications Relay Service dial 

711. 

CITY OF NEWTON 
SOLID WASTE COMMISSION  

1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton Centre, MA 02459-1449 

Setti D. Warren, Mayor 
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